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[[Handwritten in the upper right-hand corner: "Outgoing [Nr] 138"]]
[Handwritten above the letterhead: "1S   1113S"]

[Letterhead:] Proletarians of all Countries,  Unite!

CPSU CC

21 March 1953

No 082/?K?N
[partial telephone number:] -b-26-44

to the CC of the CP of Azerbaijan, Cde. Bagirov, M-D. A.

Please return to the CC CPSU General Department the two letters of the members of
the CC of the Iranian People's Party sent to you on 11 December 1952 over number
13037 "Special Folder."

Deputy Chief of the General Department
CC CPSU [signed] Khodov


